
CRIPPLED CHILDREN'S TREATMENT CENTER 

EASTER SEAL i: AGENCY 

Mro Hugh Gallagher 
1020 East Fourth 
Anchorage, Alaska 99501 

Dear Mr. Gallagher~ 

October 12, 1966 

We are well aware of the tremendous interest you have 
shown toward the Alaska crippled children and adults 
in our community and State. 

Our State wide meeting of thirty five delegates, and 
our twentieth annual State Banquet was strengthened 
immeasurably by your being our guest speaker. 

We have heard much favorable comment about the conven­
tion and the message you gave them as our speaker. We 
hasten to thank you sincerely and warmly for your 
generous helpo 

JVH/gt 

Very truly yours, 

~/J~ ;/;~ 1~~,a~~ 
;;a~~:~an Hoomissen 

Executive Director 
Anchorage Chapter, ACCA 


